
Dear Community Member, 

We are excited to share with you the latest updates on our health screening initiatives as part of 

our ongoing community health campaigns. 

Upcoming Health Screenings 

• Date: January 15, 2024 

• Location: Community Health Center, 123 Main St. 

• Services Offered: Blood pressure checks, cholesterol tests, and diabetes screenings. 

What to Expect 

During the screening, our health professionals will provide you with valuable information and 

resources to help you maintain your health. Please bring your health insurance information, if 

applicable. 

Stay Connected 

For more updates and information regarding our health campaigns, follow us on our social media 

channels and visit our website. 

Thank you for participating in our community health initiatives. Together, we can make a 

positive impact on our health and well-being. 

Sincerely, 

The Community Health Team 


